
Westwood Estates 
Fire District 

 

Notice of Event 

Members of Westwood Estates Fire District Board of 

Directors will be attending an educational conference 

through the Arizona Fire District Association  

January 12-14, 2017. 

 

Aquarius Casino Resort 

1900 S. Casino Drive 

Laughlin, Nevada 

 

A Quorum of the Westwood Estates Fire District 

Governing Board Members will be attending.  This is not 

a board meeting and while District business will be 

discussed there will be no discussions or decisions made 

at this meeting.   

 

For additional information, call (928) 526-9537. 
          

 

 

 


